
 

Department of Transportation Services (DTS) 

 
 

Effective Sunday, August 18, 2024, 
due to the modification of Route 7, the following bus 

stops will be discontinued. The nearest  
New Route 7 bus stops are shown below. 

 

Northbound 
 Bus Stop #3542 (Kalihi St + Hart St) 
 Bus Stop #3543 (Kalihi St + Colburn St) 

Southbound 
 Bus Stop #3586 (Kalihi St + Hau St) 
 Bus Stop #3587 (Kalihi St + Hart St) 

 

 
 

For comments/questions: contact the DTS at 808-768-8368 or thebusstop@honolulu.gov. 
For schedule and route information: www.thebus.org or call 808-848-5555 (press 2). 


